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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Thursday the 28th of November, the Student Representative Council (SRC) are running a festive 
mufti day. All money raised will be donated to support a local charity selected by our SRC students, 
the Dandelion Support Network.       
We encourage students to come to school dressed in festive colours and bring a gold coin donation 
to support our fundraiser.  

Please remember all students must wear enclosed shoes, appropriate sun smart clothing (e.g. 
shoulders to be covered) and a hat.  

Thank you on behalf of the SRC for your support.  

 
Rebecca Goulder & Suzie Barr  
SRC Co-Ordinators   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Sara Swift  
Principal  
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